
 
 

Office of the Senate President 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Lori Brocker, Secretary of the Senate  
 
 
FROM:  Rob Wagner, Senate President   
 
 
DATE:  September 26, 2023  
 
 
RE:  Senate President’s Appointment – Oregon Cybersecurity Advisory Council 
 
 
 
Effective immediately and pursuant to HB 2049 (2023), I am making the following appointment:  
 
Oregon Cybersecurity Advisory Council  
Appoint: Senator Aaron Woods  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Carol Suzuki in my office at (503) 986-1600  
 
 
cc: Secretary of the Senate’s Office 
 Chief Clerk’s Office 
 Capitol Club 
  
  
 


